
Good evening, Lake Forest High School. We hope you had an enjoyable spring break. We have
a few announcements for you this evening.

First, all Lake Forest Schools reopen and are fully operational tomorrow, April 25. We look
forward to seeing students back in the building. Interim grades will be available to families on
Wednesday, May 4. We have reached the half-way point of the final marking period. Continue to
review academic progress and contact teachers directly with any questions.

Juniors and seniors, prom tickets are still available during lunches, through May 6. The cost is
$35 for an individual and $65 for a couple. Prom is scheduled for Saturday, May 14. Permission
slips are required for all non-LFHS students and no one over the age of 20 is permitted as a
guest. Students must have paid all class dues and debts before a ticket may be purchased.

Seniors, another reminder, there will be a Zoom Senior Meeting on Wednesday, April 27, at
7PM. The Zoom link is associated with this call.

That is all we have for you this evening. Have a good night.

Senior Letter with Zoom Link for 4/27 Meeting
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x8lDr-XlSIaeT7-uhbyYjMqPKmyrnH2IedhlWnOyuKs/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.spartans-sports.com/

